Agenda FAM committee meeting MINUTES – RAINI BOWLES’S FORMAT
NOTE: DECISIONS/ACTIONS ARE HIGHLIGHTED IN GRAY
MONTH: February 23, 2023

· Welcome & Introductions - Roll Call 
· [bookmark: _Hlk128402772]Introduced: Sally Bryan, Wendy Margolis, Brent Hutchins, Jose Martinez, Ashley Porter, Tricia Ellinger (parent), Tracie Boyer (parent), Candace Falsetti, Parker Luce, Janet Hoeke, Brittany Shipley (NAMI), and Nicole Gaylin. 

· Other: Meeting announcements will go up here https://townhall.idaho.gov 

· Approval of last meeting notes (Informal)
· Minutes were approved
· WBU survey results/youth voice-Raini Bowles
· Raini created a website for FAM links and surveys, etc. It is: www.aplacetoshine.org/beheard  
· DECISION: Raini will keep this website updated.
· DECISION: Raini sent the site to St. Luke’s and to Jose for juvenile justice. She will share this website with everyone on this meeting as well.
· Discussed the WBU (What bout’ you) survey:
· Brittany asked: When updated survey expected to be ready? Raini: Hoping to have them by the 1st of each month. Chat from Brittany: I think that's great! And maybe even giving yourself a little cushion by saying the simple survey's will be ready by the 5th or 7th or so of each month, allowing for a little time to finalize and finish collaborating on any questions for the next survey!
· DECISION: Raini will reach out to Holly Walund Project Manager at IDJC to get feedback on survey.  (holly.walund@idjc.idaho.gov will be giving Youth Assessment and Youth Crisis Center update in March.)

· Update from Janet Hoeke: Stepping back from her role as Chair for family reasons.

· Fresh start items: Flyer, QRs, weblinks, and spreading the word
· To all: Send Raini input if you have people with whom you’d like to share these items.
· Janet noted: If want to share with Optum’s BH providers, have it sent by Optum directly.
· Ashley: Keep sending other items out as have been.
· DECISION: Raini sending out new flyers and letters to everyone w/ updated QR codes.
· Family Questions/Comment/Ideas
· Raini asked for feedback from parents... Asked if it would help them to bring people in to explain what they do and how they might help them. Response was thumbs up and shaking heads from parents. Raini told parents to keep reaching out if any suggestions or questions.

· Next month’s partner announcement: Holly Walund, Project Manager at IDJC

· Candace’s suggestion for next month’s focus: Follow up with DBH re funding etc. Raini agreed, said maybe in August have follow-up mtg with DBH.

· Raini: Anyone else to reach out to to present?
· Janet suggested: State dept. of ED, regional CMH committee meetings. 
· Ashley: Her team could present at some point, Medicaid overview. Starting Monday, public meetings regarding this.
· DECISION: Raini will touch base with Ashley to schedule the above.
· Candace: Mentioned BH regions re crisis respite
· Raini: Keep reaching out to her with ideas
· Janet thanked Raini for taking on role as FAM Chair.


· Next meeting: March 23, 2023 (4th Thursday of each month)  

· Adjourn
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